Senator Patricia C. Bates for a Holiday Appreciation Open House

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 12, 2018 • 5 - 7 PM

AT THE

36th Senate District's Orange County Office 24031 El Tovo Rd. in Laguna Hills (City of Laguna Hills Civic Center)

Join neighbors, community leaders and local elected officials in meeting the Senator and her District Office staff. Learn how they can be of assistance on issues that are important to you.

REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED.

RSVP TO SENATOR.BATES@SENATE.CA.GOV OR BY CALLING (949) 598-5850.

Printing and/or redistribution of this flyer, other than by \pm mail, is prohibited